
 
 
 

Third Sunday of Lent - 23rd March 2014 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We extend our sympathy to Fr. Harry on the death of his brother  
Míicheál Bohan in Dublin. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose  
anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

Mass Times:   Tus - Thurs  10.00 a.m.  Friday  7.00 p.m. 

“Go against the tide …. but with the values of  

beauty, goodness and truth.” 

(Pope Francis) 

Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                           Ministers         Servers 
Sat.     29th    7.00 p.m.     Claire Corry                  B                     B 
Sun.    30th   10.00 a.m.    Linda Carey   Noreen/Carmel          D 
Sun.    30th   11.00 a.m.    Joe O’Keeffe                 B                     B             

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 22nd 
 
 
 
 
 
Sun. 23rd 
Sat. 29th 
Sun.30th 
 
 
 

  7.00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
11.00 a.m. 

Paddy Keogh 
Michael, Katie  + Thomas Morey 
Frawley Family + Michael Mulqueen 
Biddy O’Grady 
Barry Quinn 
Stephen Browne 
Mrs. Breen (Months Mind) 
Jackie Turner (Months Mind) 
Patrick + Mary Callan 
Mai + Anthony Cusack + Family R.I.P. 
Chrissie + Jack Chaplin 
Geraldine Browne 

   €3,400 

The Sing Thing Tuesdays Sixmilebridge GAA Hall.  
Using the fun and entrtainment of singing we are 
coaching our children to build confidence and com-
munication skills, respect each other and themselves, 
and learn how to set goals and achieve them.  For 
ages 8 - 12 years.  Contact Lorraine at 086 0897078 

 

On Thursday, April 3
rd

 there will be very special 
concert of liturgical music in UCH, Limerick. Over 
450 secondary school students, from 20 schools, 
across the Dioceses of Killaloe and Limerick will cre-
ate a fabulous choral event as part of our celebra-
tions for Limerick, City of Culture.  Seinn2014 is a 
new initiative of the Dioceses of Limerick and Killaloe 
to promote liturgical music in secondary 
schools.  Tickets will sell out so we recommend early 
booking at www.uch.ie 
 

Fun Table Quiz at Oakwood Arms Hotel Shannon on 
Thursday 27

th
 March at 8 pm.   All proceeds to Alz-

heimer’s and Elderly Care Services at Carrigoran 
House. 

 

 Parish Contributions 
We thank you for the prompt response we have got in 
returning CHY2 Forms to enable  the Parish to claim tax 
back on envelope records in excess of €250.  We would 
be very grateful if we could get all these returned in the 
coming week.  The tax years cover 2011 and 2012.    We 
thank you for your generous contributions to our Parish 
and as always assure you this is Strictly Confidential. 

Every Friday during Lent  …. 
Exposition of Blessed Sacrament  3 -7 pm.  Rosary +  
Benediction  6.30 p.m. Mass 7pm  Stations of the Cross after Mass. 

Sixmilebridge   G.A.A. Club Lotto 
   Numbers drawn   1   5    8    13 

                             JACKPOT next week   ….. 

Congratulations!  to Sixmilebridge School Principal Gareth 

Heagney on All Ireland Club Final win on St. Patrick’s Day. 

Next weekend a representative from Trócaire will speak at all 

Masses in our Parish. 

The Joy of Sharing our Faith 

 

Jesus is the first and greatest evangelizer and 
reaches out with love, compassion and kindness to  
the woman at the well. 
Women were considered second class citizens in the 
ancient world and she was a Samaritan - Jews did not 
associate with Samaritans for fear of being unclean. 
Her encounter with the Lord changed her life and she 
went out and shared with others what Jesus had done 
for her. 
She is a model of how to evangelize.  She received 
new life; she shared new life.  She did not  keep the 
grace to herself but became a herald of the Gospel. 

 

Lord, may we recover and deepen our enthusiasm 
and be an evangelist who is not dejected,  
discouraged, impatient or  anxious, but a minister of 
the Gospel whose life glows with the fervour of when 
we first received the joy of Christ. 

LENTEN TALK 
 Wednesday March 26th  7.30 p.m. 

  Speaker:  Ms. Rita O’Brien     

Topic:   
Has instilling Faith in our Children any  

meaning for today’s Parents   

 

A Parent’s View 

 

With regret we had to postpone last Wednesday nights 
talk with Davy Fitzgerald. This will be rescheduled at a 
later date. 

 

Fr. Harry would like to express his sincere gratitude to  
everybody for their help and support during his recent 
family bereavement.  

http://www.uch.ie/events/040312_seinn.html

